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March 30, 2023  

 

Dear Members,  

 

Your Executive Board is calling a second town hall meeting for members on Saturday, May 6th 

at 9:30 a.m. in the Sunday School to continue exploring next steps for our church.  

After our first town hall meeting in March, everyone was encouraged to send emails to the 

Executive Board stating directions they were interested in pursuing. Many of you responded. 

Thank you! During our second town hall meeting we will think more closely on the several 

themes that have emerged from member feedback. Your emailed suggestions are welcome at any 

time. 

 

As a result of the town hall meeting in March, the Ad Hoc Committee was asked to follow up on 

points of information: the current potential value of our buildings and property; the current value 

of the building adjacent to the Reading Room; the cost of hiring a property management 

company for our church building; the availability of real estate appropriate in size for our current 

needs, either for purchase or lease, in any area of the city. The Ad Hoc committee is pursuing 

answers to these specific questions and will present their findings at this town hall meeting. 

In support of our study and prayer regarding Church, progress, steps forward, and growth, the 

Reading Room has created a notebook of helpful articles, hymns, and poems related to the topics 

above.  A binder has been started and has plenty of room for you to add to it!  You are invited to 

come to the Reading Room to read, ponder, pray, listen, and study with the focus on 

“CHURCH”. 

 

At our upcoming town hall meeting on May 6th at 9:30 a.m. in the Sunday School, we will begin 

as before, with members sharing metaphysical insights they’ve gained in the past two months. 

Peter Husak, chair of the Ad Hoc Building Committee (AHBC), will present updated findings. 

Discussion and sharing will focus on, but not be limited to, the several potential directions that 

members have identified.  

 

As a reminder, motions may not be made at town hall meetings, but may be made at membership 

meetings, or at special meetings called for the purpose of voting on a motion stated in the call 

letter.  

 

Plan to attend this second important town hall meeting on May 6th at 9:30 in the Sunday School. 

 

Lovingly, 

Your Executive Board 

Melissa Foster, Susan Butler, Lynn Wilson, Susan Larsen, Walt Hieronymus 
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